
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

4. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Specific mention was made of the following matters: 
 
 ● Rothesay Road trees – in relation to the recent meeting held with local residents, staff were 

requested to respond back to the Board on the following matters: 
 
  - lighting on the section of Rothesay Road between Kohi Drive and Queenspark Drive. 
   - the feasibility and costs of moving the post and cable fence from the edge of the roadway 

owing to flooding. 
  - possible traffic calming measures on Rothesay Road between Queenspark and Kohi Drives. 
 
 ● Local liquor licensing renewals – no community related issues regarding recent renewal 

applications. 
 
 ● Dallington Cottage Annual General Meeting – successful recent meeting held. 
 
 ● Funding Assessment Committee – arising from recent meetings of the Committee the matter of  

ongoing support and self sufficiency issues regarding future funding assistance will need to be 
addressed by the Board. 

 
 ● New Brighton Project/Historical Society – the success of the recent Golden Oldies film day was 

noted. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


